
Wednesday, November 2, 2011  The Oberlin Herald  9A

presents

ON US
ATTENTION 

ADVERTISERS
Christmas On Us 
begins next week! 
This promotion is one 
of the season’s larg-
est and best adver-
tising opportunities. 
Your customers will 
be thrilled that 
you’re a participant.
People love to collect
our little tickets.

You don’t want to miss the only 
promotion designed to keep 
holiday spending in Oberlin!

Call Tim Davis at

475-2206 
for all the details.


